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HMay 22, 1975

Dear Mr. Tolbott:

Your telegram to John Marsh has come to me
for reply. He appreciates your interest
in H.R. 25.

After careful consideration, the President

~on May 20 returned this legislation to the

Congress without his approval. Perhaps you
would like to have the enclosed copy of his
veto message. :

Sincerely,

Reland L. Elliott
Director of Correspondence

Hr. James A. Tolbott
Grundy, Virginia
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